
IMPORTANT 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
DUE TO THE COVID-19 SITUATION THE 

CITY REQUESTS THAT ALL RESPONSES TO 

RFP BE DELIVERED BY DELIVERY 

SERVICES SUCH AS THE POST OFFICE, 

UNITED PARCEL SERVICE, FEDEX OR 

OTHER CARRIER. 

 

WE ASK THAT NO ONE  HAND DELIVER 

THEIR RESPONSES. 

 

RESULTS WILL BE POSTED TO THE CITY 

WEBSITE. 


